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Issued:  April 17, 2023 
 
 On April 11, 2023, Commission staff issued a delegated letter order in Docket No. 
ER23-426-002.  The delegated letter order inadvertently provided an incorrect order date 
of April 11, 2023.  This errata notice provides the correct order date of April 17, 2023. 
 
Issued by: Amery S. Poré, Director, Division of Electric Power Regulation – West 
 
 
 
 


